
DATES TO REMEMBER

October 14   Evening Conferences
October 15   Picture Retake Day
                     Evening Conferences
October 16   No school for students
October 19   No school for students 
                     and staff

Please call in all student absences to the school office by dialing 734-449-2051 and
press 2 when prompted for kindergarten through sixth grade attendance.  You are
welcome to let your child's teacher know too.

Label your child's belongings, including water bottles, jackets, backpacks, lunchboxes,
large binders, etc.  This helps us get misplaced items back to you faster.
We have five full days of school next week.

Dear Whitmore Lake Elementary School Families,

The first week of full days brought more energy and routine to WLES.  Multiple recesses, full
length specials classes, and longer instructional blocks helped all of us find our groove.  

Lunch was another welcome addition to our schedule this week.  WLES food service staff
rose to the challenge of serving and supervising kids in the classrooms for lunch.  The kids
enjoyed having a full thirty minutes to eat and catch up with their classmates.  A big thank
you to families who filled out the WLPS Food Survey.  Your input helps us plan for the
upcoming week.  Remember, you can find the weekly surveys at wlps.net, click on
Departments, Food Service, Elementary Menus.  

A couple of friendly reminders as we head into week number three:

 Enjoy the weekend and get plenty of rest! 
  

                     Tom DeKeyser                                                          Heidi Roy-Borland
                     Superintendent                                                        Lead Teacher
                     WLES Principal

Whitmore Lake Elementary School

WLES WEEKLY UPDATE

SCHOOL HOURS

5th & 6th grade                     Kindergarten-4th grade
Full day: 7:50AM-2:35PM      Full day: 8:50AM-3:35PM 

Half day: 7:50AM-11:15AM     Half day: 8:50AM-12:15PM

DROP OFF TIMES:

5th & 6th grade:7:40AM        K-4th grade: 8:40AM

Friday, September 11, 2020


